
From: <info@cocoo.on.ca> 
Date: Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 5:25 PM 
Subject: COCOO - Registration Renewal 
 

 

Dear Member,  
 
With the renewal deadline only 2 weeks away, please take a few moments to login to your account 
through the member portal of the College's website to complete your Registration Renewal.  
 
Renewals not completed and paid by February 14, 2022, will incur late fees.    
 
If you have completed your renewal, thank you very much!   
 
Please direct your questions or concerns via email to registration@cocoo.on.ca  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Hickey 
Manager (Registration, Examinations & Quality Programs)  

 

 

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901, Toronto, 
ON M5G 1Z8. 
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